
Susan Ella Bradley, a former volunteer and USO dancer,  

started our “Veteran’s Wall” when Elmwood Hall first opened in 2003.  
 

As many of you have noted, the articles and photos on our “Veteran’s Wall” are starting to get 

damaged.  We have decided to take all of the photos, articles and memorabilia from the Vet-

eran's Wall and respectfully arrange them into a keepsake through a scrapbooking project led 

by Karen Janell.  We would love for you to be a part of making these scrapbooks.  The scrap-

booking project will meet on the 2nd and 4th Monday at 1:00 pm beginning June 12 

through the end of October.  Also, if you are a Veteran and would like to be included in the 

keepsake scrapbooks, Navy Veteran Jack Scully will meet with you by appointment to do a 

short interview of your military experience.  Please bring a photo that we can copy from your 

time in the service.  The scrapbooks will be displayed in a cabinet and revealed for all to see 

on Thursday, November 9th when we do our annual “Honoring Our Veterans” event.  Those 

interested in being a part of this project, please call the center.  And let us always remember 

to thank our Veterans for their service to our country.  
 

Please sign up at the front desk to be a part of the scrapbooking project. 
 

Please sign up at the front desk for an appointment with Jack Scully for a short interview 

and photo if you are a Veteran and would like to be included in these keepsake scrapbooks.  

Veteran’s Wall Project 

Turning Our Veteran’s Wall into a Historical Keepsake   


